
 
2nd February 2022 

 

Sacramental Program 2022 

Dear Families,  

 

In Term 1 Year 3 and 4 students will preparing for Reconciliation. These students will then also prepare for First 

Eucharist in Term 3.   

 

All St Patrick’s Students in Middle Primary will be involved in class lessons and our parish invites your 

involvement in our Family Based Parish Preparation Program. 

 

Parish children will participate in preparation before weekend parish Masses.  

 

If you would like your child to be involved in the preparation for Reconciliation and First Eucharist, please 

complete the online enrolment form before February 25th: https://forms.gle/gYR63DPrdTytBm3LA  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Virtual Formation Session – Link to video will be emailed to parents to view  

Enrolment Mass – Sunday 27th February 9:30am  

Family Masses – 13th March 5:00pm & 4th September 5:00pm 

Retreat – TBC 

Sacrament Dates – Reconciliation Liturgy 30th & 31st March 

            First Eucharist Mass 14th September 6pm  

Thanksgiving Masses – Reconciliation 3rd April 9:30am 

                                        First Eucharist 18th September 9:30am 

 

Thank you for your understanding that dates and arrangements may change due to the ongoing changes 

with COVID circumstances and restrictions. We will endeavor to keep you update with these changes as 

soon as known.  

 

Virtual Formation  

The Virtual Formation Session is essential and is an important link between family, school and parish. This 

meeting will give you as parents of children receiving the sacraments an understanding of what is involved 

from the school perspective and also what is involved for you as a family and how you can bets support 

your children as they prepare for this sacrament. It is a necessary and an important component of your 

child’s preparation that you as parents participate in this session. Please show your support and fulfil your 

role in the program. The children are not required to attend.  

 

Permission Notes & Administration Fees 

Please find attached a permission note for photographs and social media. When the retreat day is 

confirmed a further note with details and permissions will be sent home with students. 

 

The sacraments have an administration fee of $30. Please return this to the school office with the permission 

note. 

 

If you have any queries, please email me at emma.grant@cg.catholic.edu.au or contact me on 64925500. 

Alternatively you can contact Tanya Tomlinson the Parish Secretary at bega@cg.org,au or on 64921058 on 

Tuesday or Thursday between 9:30-2:30pm. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Emma Grant 

Religious Education Coordinator  

https://forms.gle/gYR63DPrdTytBm3LA
mailto:emma.grant@cg.catholic.edu.au


 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Sacramental Photo Consent Form 2022 
 
I _______________________ give permission for my child ______________________  to have his/her 
photo taken, used and to be displayed in the church. 
 
Signed _________________________________   Date_______________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child’s photographs to be shared on the St Patrick’s Primary 
School Facebook Page and the St Patrick’s Parish Facebook Page.  
 
(Please circle)   Yes/No 
 

 
 


